CURRICULUM CHAIR POSITION
1 YEAR EXTENSION – LOUIE GIAMBATTISTA



From: Giambattista, Louie
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 5:42 PM
To: Bearden, Joshua
Subject: RE: Curriculum Chair 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Josh,

I am okay with an extension but I would like a one-year extension, with the term ending Spring 2020. As I mentioned in prior meetings, it is best if the in-coming chair attend the state summer meeting.

Also, I would like to discuss two other items, the 4 empty seats and eLumen.

Let me know what you think and when you would like to talk.

thanks, louie 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
"Everything should be made as simple as possible, but not any simpler."
- Albert Einstein (1897 - 1955)


